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TRAFFIC ALERT 

US 550 Construction Project 

Crews to Install Large Storm Drain on Camino Don Tomas 
June 1-10, 2020  

 
 

BERNALILLO-The Department of Transportation would like to alert the traveling public that 

beginning Monday, June 1, 2020 through Wednesday, June 10, 2020, Camino Don Tomas will be right-

in and right-out only so crews can install a 60-inch storm drain pipe and new manholes. No left turns 

in or out of Camino Don Tomas and no thru lanes will be open.  

 

Traffic heading north on Camino Don Tomas south of U.S. 550 will ONLY be able to turn right and head 

east on U.S. 550. Traffic will NOT be allowed to cross U.S. 550 or turn left. 

 

Traffic heading south on Camino Don Tomas north of U.S. 550 will ONLY be able to turn right and head 

west on U.S. 550. Traffic will NOT be allowed to cross U.S. 550 or turn left. 

 

Traffic heading west on U.S. 550 will not be able make a left turn to access Camino Don Tomas to the 

south, they will only be able to turn right to access Camino Don Tomas to head north 

 

Traffic heading east on U.S. 550 will ONLY be able to turn right to access Camino Don Tomas and head 

south. Traffic will NOT be allowed to turn left to access Camino Don Tomas to head north. 

 

Crews must close the entire intersection in order to safely perform the work.  All work is weather 

permitting and is subject to change without to notice.  
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